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Thank you  

I have used the facilities at Osborne Aquatic Center numerous times. It was so fun!! I 

have always considered it an important hub in the community. I would ride by on my 

bicycle and delight in the sound of people enjoying Otter Beach. I attended swim 

meets there also. I sincerely hope funding can be arranged to fix the structural 

issues. It is vital to have accessible exercise options available to us. I really 

appreciate your consideration. 


